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I am against including the Raft River Basin in the ESPA.  Raft River has it's own set of unique problems
that I think should be addressed first.  Due to declining ground water levels I am already pumping less
than half my allotted right.  I think the basins over allocation should be addressed first.

Kenneth McFarland.
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